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        OCTOBER 4TH – 6TH   

 

 
   

 
     OCTOBER 11TH – 13TH  

 

 

GREAT NEWS – FOR BOATS 
         

 

After going through the entire year, 

almost, the Three Mile Slough 

Bridge is now open – hoorah!  And 

it couldn’t be at a better time.  

With the perfect fall weather, now 

you can take the trip we have 

shown in our “Get to the Delta” 

booklet, the 8 Bridge Loop.  It’s a 

wonderful trip around the Delta 

experiencing 8 Bridges (one of 

them twice), and exploring this 

incredible area.  There are fewer 

vessels and it makes for a  

trip unlike any other.  Enjoy Walnut 

Grove’s guest dock, stay, and walk to 

Al the Wop’s, grab an ice cream, 

then head back the Sacramento 

River.  Get experience opening the 

bridges, and see the wonders of the 

waterways.   

Let us know if you have any questions, 

need directions, or want to share your 

journey – it’s all good.  

    OCTOBER 25TH  

Art and Music Friday 

Nights in Rio Vista. 

 

   

October is just around the corner, and wow, what a rush! 

We hit this year running in February with wonderful Delta weather, and it 

seems we are going to get a lasting taste of what we all love, heading into 

October.  Who remembers, that October is a truly beautiful month to boat 

around the waterways, I surely forgot.  

  With that said, this month is kicking off with great things to do, less crowds 

(somewhat), and experiences to be had.  If you are a boater, which if you 

are reading this you are, then you have to head over to the Sausalito Boat 

Show.  They have more offerings each year, and in order to get better, you 

need to continue to support their efforts.  I know from past experiences, if 

you come away with one good idea or discovery, it’s all worth it.   

We hope after you visit the show, you come to your boat, here at Owl 

Harbor and get excited about your next project, plans, or adventure.  It’s up 

to you to make it happen! 

Happy Halloween, and enjoy, 

Devery and Captain Jack Sparrow 



 

 

NOT SO GREAT NEWS – FOR VEHICLES  
 

One bridge opens, another closes.  The 

Rio Vista Bridge is having some work 

done for 2, possilby 3, full closures.  Be 

sure to make your plans accordingly so 

you don’t get caught.   

• Friday, October 18th, 9:00pm to 

Monday, October 21st 4:00am 

• Friday, November 1st, 9:00pm to 

Monday, November 4th, 4:00am  

• Friday, November 15th 9:00pm 

to Monday, November 18th 

4:00am.  

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

    

 

  

 

    CLOSED FOR 55 HOURS   

Garden Update 

The garden’s are still producing, but slowing 

down.  It’s time for the gardner’s to prepare to 

empty your plots.   

We will have a wagon trailer availble for you to 

put your garden plants in while you remove 

your watering systems, cages and timers.  Any 

items left will be removed.  

We will plan on having the gardens clear by 

end of October.   

Hope you had a good season, and looking 

forward to next year’s crops.  

New Signage 

You will see some new signs up by the 

ice/soda machine area.  These were 

placed by the Dept. of Parks and 

Recreation for your viewing pleasure, and 

as reminders of some important changes.   

• California Boater Card (which every boat 

operator will need to have in Jan. 2025) 

• Boating Safety  

• Mussel Fee Sticker  

Please let me know if you have any 

questions, I will do my best to help. 

Thank you!   


